
 

 

 

EPM won the tender for the construction, operation, and 
maintenance of a transformation bay at the Nueva Esperanza 

substation. 

• The works scheduled to start operations in June 2026 will be carried out in the 
municipality of Soacha, Cundinamarca. 

 
The Mining and Energy Planning Unit (UPME, for the Spanish original), attached to 
the Ministry of Mines and Energy, awarded EPM the design, procurement of 
supplies, construction, operation and maintenance of a 500 kilovolt (kV) transformer 
bay for a 450 megavolt-ampere (MVA) 500/115 kV transformer at the Nueva 
Esperanza substation this Thursday, April 11, through a public call for bids. 

The project is part of the 2020-2034 Reference Generation-Transmission Expansion 
Plan of the Colombian Ministry of Mines and Energy. 

"This project will contribute to the development of the department of Cundinamarca 
and the well-being of its inhabitants, since it will improve the energy distribution 
network, increasing the capacity to meet the growth in energy demand in the area," 
said John Maya Salazar, CEO of EPM. 

With this project, EPM continues to contribute to the growth of energy transmission 
services and make populations feasible for developing the different users of the 
National Interconnected System (SIN). This is how it contributes to the harmony of 
life for a better world.  


